

NOTICE OF CALL reconvening the Rolling Hills Electric Cooperative, Inc. Annual Meeting, which was recessed, subject to call, on April 9, 2021.

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the president of the cooperative has called for the annual meeting of Rolling Hills Electric Cooperative, Inc., to reconvene on Aug. 26, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. The reconvened meeting will again be held at the cooperative's headquarters located at 3075B US Highway 24 in Beloit, Kansas.

Registration will begin at 5:30 p.m. with dinner at 6 p.m. The recessed annual meeting will resume at 6:30 p.m. for an informational meeting, as well as questions and answers. The CEOs from Kansas Electric Power Cooperative (KEPCo) and Kansas Electric Cooperatives, Inc. (KEC) have been invited to speak. An electrical power line safety demonstration will also be presented along with drawings for door prizes.



AUG. 26 3075B US HWY 24 Beloit, KS 67420







PLEASE RSVP ONE OF THE FOLLOWING WAYS IF YOU PLAN TO ATTEND:

PHONE

ONLINE

MAIL

785-534-1601 800-530-5572 www.rollinghills.coop

Fill out and return the form below to the address listed

RSVP BY MAIL Cut along the dotted line and mail to Rolling Hills Electric, P.O. Box 339, Beloit, KS 67420.			
NAME			
ACCOUNT #			
PHONE #			
TOTAL # OF ATTENDEES	ADULTS	KIDS (12 & UNDER)	